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THE QUEEN'S SAFETY IN LUSAKA

This is the kind of matter the Queen and Prime Minister
would naturally discuss together and the Prime Minister would,
of course, give careful consideration to the Queen's views.
Ultimately, the Queen would follow the advice given her by
the Prime Minister.

RUSSIAN INVITATION TO PRIME MINISTER

During the refuelling stopover at Moscow en route for
the Tokyo Economic Summit, the Russian Prime Minister,
Mr. Kosygin, told Mrs. Thatcher they hoped she would return
to Moscow for a longer stay sometime in the future. The PM
said she would be delighted, and said that there was a standing
invitation for him to visit this country. No dates were
mentioned.
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